

Friday 14th July 2024

Year 3 Ukulele Concert - Monday 8th July 2024

Dear Parent/Carers,

I am delighted to invite you to our **Ukulele Concert** on the morning of **Monday 8th July 2024.**

Our Year 3 children will be sharing pieces from the repertoire that they have developed in their weekly ukulele lessons.

This event will be the culmination of this past year's learning. They started in September as beginners to the ukulele and now they can play many pieces on the instrument.

Our young musicians previously performed in a similar concert for our Year 2 classes and got a huge buzz from being able to share their learning and new musical skills with other children. They will be even more excited to have the opportunity to perform to their families, so if you are able to attend it would mean a lot to them.

Learning the ukulele for a year, supported by the brilliant Enfield Music Service, has provided them with a foundation for further instrumental learning. Having performance opportunities such as this, early on, will develop their confidence and enthusiasm for similar opportunities in the future.

If you can come, then please note the performance time of your child's class below:

Monday 8th July 2024 9.20am - 30 10.10am - 3B 11.10am - 3E

We hope to see you there!

Feel free to get in touch if you have any questions.

Kind regards,

Ben Merritt-Hall (Primary Music & Languages Lead) North Star Academy Trust



Community